
 
 
19th March 2025 
 
Dear Year 13 students, parents and carers 
   
I am pleased to announce that the Year 13 Prom will be taking place on Friday June 20th from 7pm to 11pm at 
Hazlemere Golf Club.  
 
We are hopeful that all year 13 students are able to join us for this celebration and share a memorable evening 
together as a cohort.  
 
The cost of the ticket is £35. The price of the ticket will include the hire of the venue and a DJ. To pay, please 
could you follow the instructions below to access the Wisepay account for the Prom:  
 
 Wisepay account --> School Shop --> Extracurricular --> YR13 Prom 
 
The deadline for payment will be Friday 23rd May 2025. However, we will need students to commit to paying 
asap in order to secure the deposit amount for the venue.  
  
I look forward to seeing as many Year 13 students at the event as possible.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
  
 
 

Mr O Hollyman  
Head of 6th Form/Assistant  Headteacher 

 


